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REVISED PREFERRED OPTION VERSION OF THE FYLDE LOCAL PLAN      
TO 2032 – CONSULTATION STATEMENT 

 

PUBLIC ITEM   
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION  
The Revised Preferred Option (RPO) version of the Fylde Local Plan to 2032 was agreed for consultation 
at Fylde Council’s Development Management Committee meeting on 16 September 2015. 

The consultation statement provides an overview of the consultation, setting out the consultation 
material that was used, who and how the council consulted, how comments received have been 
considered and an evaluation of the consultation.  

The consultation into the RPO version of the Local Plan took place over seven weeks between Thursday 
15 October and Thursday 3 December 2015, and was the fourth consultation on the Local Plan. The 
consultation took place in accordance with Regulation 18 of the Town and Country Planning (Local 
Planning) (England) Regulations, 2012.  

A separate report will be presented to the Development Management Committee meeting in March 
2016 providing a summary of the comments received, how the council has responded, and also an 
indication of how the Publication version of the Local Plan could develop in relation to the comments. 

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 
The information has been provided by the Planning Policy Team based on the responses received to 
the consultation exercise. 

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 
Appendix 1 to this covering report  

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 
The information is provided to update Members on the progress of the local plan preparation, a key 
project within the corporate plan. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact: Michael Eastham, tel: 01253 658695, email: michael.eastham@fylde.gov.uk  

 

https://fylde.cmis.uk.com/fylde/MeetingsCalendar/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/141/Committee/20/Default.aspx
mailto:michael.eastham@fylde.gov.uk

